
ATTENTION REHOBOTH RESIDENTS 

MassDEP and UMass are providing free water testing 

for Rehoboth residents.  Please call today for a free kit! 

 

 

 

MassDEP is offering private well owners an opportunity to receive free 
testing for PFAS compounds in communities where 60% or more of the 
consumers use private wells, like Rehoboth. The link to apply for free 
sampling is https://dwp-pfas.madwpdep.org. For more information about 
the program, see their FAQ (https://www.mass.gov/doc/frequently-asked-
questions-about-the-massdep-private-wells-pfas-sampling-
program/download).  You may also call 413.545.7327 to receive a kit. 

 

Thank you, Rehoboth Board of Health 
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